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As a PCP, I am opposed to this bill. 

 

This bill as written has potential to further weaken our voting rights and the election 

system in Oregon. It will weaken our party integrity. This also seems hard to verify 

and may allow other existing citizens to not have to qualify as everyone else in order 

to become a PCP, whether they fall into one of these categories or not. It is an 

unnecessary rule change that serves no purpose but to cause division within the 

parties and create more complicated rules. 

 

What is the purpose of this bill? It seems nefarious on its face. PCPs are the 

grassroots of the parties, and as such they need to fully embrace their party platform 

and understand the significance of their roles. New US Citizens need to follow the 

same rules as any other US Citizen, and I see no reason for this bill. 

 

Please vote no on this bill. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jane Herb 

Keizer, OR 


